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Treasurer - Olwyn Gore 0407 060 140; Outings – Janet Sternbeck- 0439 907 074 

At our August meeting Maxine introduced 

Alan Richards as our Guest Speaker… and 

what an interesting morning it turned out to 

be! His knowledge of movies and their music 

is phenomenal and he shared some of that 

with humorous anecdotes. We are indeed 

fortunate to have such a variety of interesting 

speakers come along to share their life 

experiences, or in the case of Alan, his 

passion for the movies. 

* Important message: If you have been notified  by your email provider to change to 

another email service, please make sure that you also let our Secretary know of your change 

of email address. This is particularly relevant to accounts with TPG, iiNet, Westnet and 

Internode. 

SPRING has arrived and this month we 

celebrate the birthdays of these special members. 

Special? Because there are only FOUR! A very happy 

birthday to – 

Doreen Bridges  Ann Dobb 

Bev Gardner  Jeanette Williams 

FOR YOUR DIARY – Please make a note of the date so you don’t miss out! Our 

Christmas Lunch will be on Monday, 11th December at Valentine Bowling Club. 

Website:  www.ajcnsw.com/lpcov



WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS MONTH AND NEXT 

 
After Maxine’s very successful lunch at Warners Bay in 

August, Janet has organised lunch at the Gunyah Hotel in 

Belmont on Wednesday, September 27th at midday. This is 

another great venue with lovely views and good food. If you 

would like to attend, make sure you give your name to Janet 

on Monday.  

 

Maxine’s morning tea at the Sixteens is on again in September. Make a note of the date – 

Thursday, September 21st at 10.00. Come along and join in the friendly chatter over a cup of 

tea or coffee. 

 

AND COMING IN OCTOBER 
Lunch at the Orana Hotel, Blacksmiths on Wednesday, October 18th 

 

Billy Elliott – October 21st. Full amount, $105.00 per ticket, due by Wednesday, 20th Sept.  

BSB: 650 000; Account No. 961312505; Ref: your name, reason for deposit (e.g. Billy Elliot ) 

 

Tina the Musical – Wednesday, October 25th 

 

Cessnock Stomp (Vincent Street) 10am till 4pm for those interested. There will be live music, 

grape stomping, market stalls, foodies, wineries, breweries and more. October 29th. 

 

Meetings:  
Monday, 11th September at 10.00 for a 10.30 start: Guest speaker will be Deb Wallace, a 

retired detective. Guess she’ll have some interesting stories to tell from her 36 years in the 

Force. From a probationary constable in Blacktown, to Detective Superintendent – 

Commander of the Middle Eastern Organised Crime Squad, and Commander Gangs Squad 

and Strike Force Raptor, she has worked in some extremely difficult but very significant areas 

while also contributing to community initiatives.  

 

Monday, 9th October at 10 am for a 10.30 start. Guest speaker will be Teresa Purnell  - a 

naturalist and illustrator whose entertaining subject matter begins with her experiences of  

growing up in a Chinese restaurant. 

 

Committee Meeting dates are:   Monday, 25th September at 1.00 pm. 

          Monday, 6th November at 1.00 pm   

 

We would like to acknowledge and thank Pat Conroy and his staff for their assistance in 

printing this Bulletin. It is much appreciated. 


